
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Service at 10:30 AM with L ive Stream on our Facebook Page and Video of 

Service posted later on the YouTube channel.  
 March  9th, 2025                                                                 

Prelude                 Val Gelsimino 
 
Invocation                            Pastor Charlie 
 
Praise and Worship Music              Worship Team    
 
Tithes and Offerings                           Ushers 
 (Visitor Card or Prayer Request Card can be placed in the Offering)                                        
             
Announcements                    Ed Cannon           
     
Prayer                             Pastor Charlie 
 
Scripture Reading: Psalm 46                                                             Ed Cannon        
 
Children’s Chat                            Pastor Charlie 
(Children’s Church dismissed for ages 3 through 7)           
         
Message: “Providence of God in the Psalms”                             Pastor Charlie
  
Hymn # 4 “How Great Thou Art”               Val Gelsimino          
 
Benediction                        Pastor Charlie  
 
Greeters Next Week–  Betty Lewis and Celeste Kerns 
 

 
           

                       This Week at WPBC  

Today:  9:00 AM– Coffee Fellowship 
  9:30 AM– Sunday School 
  10:30 AM– Worship Service 
           

Tuesday:  1-4 PM– Nina’s Kitchen Open 
   

Wednesday: 6:00 PM Prayer Meeting– Gary Henry Jr.  
      

Thursday:            1-4 PM– Nina’s Kitchen Open 

  6:30 PM– Adult Volleyball 
 
FYI– Pastor and Nancy will be away on vacation in Florida from Tuesday 
morning March 11 through Tuesday evening March 18. If you have an emer-
gency please contact one of the Deacons. 

         Upcoming Events  & Announcements.   

Next Sunday Pastor Gary Henry Sr. will be speaking in the Worship Service. 
 
Deacons Meeting for March will be on Sunday March 23 after the Worship Service.  
 
Eat and Greet this month will be Tuesday March 25 at 10:00 AM.  
 
Pickleball is taking a time out until further notice due to injuries and illnesses.  
 
The last Winter Dinner will be Sunday March 30th following the Worship Service. 
Luppa Henry and Kathy Bowser will be in charge and details will be coming shortly.  

 Giving  3/2/25               General Fund                Missions 
    Budget  $2,725   $460      

                          Actual                       $3,108                         $890      


